
 

 

Gates Modernisation Works – 
Willsmere 

 
 
Dear owners and occupiers at Willsmere, 
 
Please be advised that the vehicular gates modernisation works will commence from 16/11/2020 to 
20/11/2020. 
 
These works involve major works including crane lifting, grinding, welding and automation. 
 
Please find enclosed below schedule of works: 
 
 

Mon 16/11 Tues 17/11 Wed 18/11 Thurs 19/11 Fri 20/11 

Gates 1 & 2 Gates 3 & 4 Gates 4, 5 & 6 Gates 5 & 6 Gate 4 

 
 

- Access through these gates might be temporarily affected during these days. 
 

- Should you come across a gate that is blocked by bollards, please kindly use the next available 
gate for vehicular access. 

 

- Please do not cross any bollards for safety. There will be bollards put in place to direct occupants 
for safe passage, away from work areas.  

 

- If you park in Gate 2 or 3 carparks and want to make sure you are not inconvenienced on the day 
your gate is scheduled for work, it may be best to park outside the gates on that day. 

 
The contractors on site performing these works are from Standrite Australia. 
 
We regret the inconvenience here and appreciate your understanding – We look forward to the 
outcome of these works for the betterment of Willsmere and the community. Should there be any 
changes to this schedule due to circumstances beyond our control, we will provide updates as soon as 
possible.  To stay updated, please visit Willsmere.net and register if you have not already done so. 
 
Should you have any queries or concerns please contact Jay Murray at 0466 554 534. 
 
Zach Tay 
Owners Corporation Manager-MICM Property 
For and on behalf of PS 326519P 
 


